
A huge thank you to Spera Digital Consulting
Services Pvt Ltd for supporting one of HOPE’s

residential child care centres!
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Children celebrated India’s 76
Independence Day. They vowed to
honour and uphold the Constitution

of India

th

January - March 2025

Children celebrated Saraswati
Pujo at the different centres.



Children
celebrated Holi
with each other.
It was a fun day filled
with laughter and
colours! 

Girls from Ashaneer Women’s Home (Hope Hostel) won a
scholarship from The Palm Aryan Hotel for their academic

achievements! Congratulations to both the girls!



Irish visitors and Saini International School (Maheshtala) came
together for a vibrant Cultural Exchange Programme. 

In collaboration with Estée Lauder, a guest lecture was
organised for HOPE’s Beauty Unit. Thank you to the

professionals for the insightful lecture!

A Convocation
Ceremony was
held for all the
Livelihood Units.
HOPE wishes each
one of them best
for their future!


